
 

         

 

 
RAFFLES GIRLS’ PRIMARY SCHOOL 
  21 Hillcrest Road, Singapore 289072. Tel: 64684377   Fax: 6469 2024 

 

RGPS/N24/P6/010 

 

23 February 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Guardian 
 
TWO-DAY PRIMARY 6 NY EXPERIENCE @ NANYANG GIRLS’ HIGH SCHOOL 
 
RGPS is pleased to share details of the Two-Day Primary 6 NY Experience which will be held 
on 11 and 12 March 2024. 
 
The ‘NY Experience’ is a two-day programme designed to provide primary 6 female students 
with a unique opportunity to explore secondary school life at Nanyang Girls’ High School. 
Through a variety of engaging workshops, hands-on activities, and a special mini-concert by 
their Performing Arts groups, the students will gain valuable insights into Nanyang’s school 
culture, academic programmes, and vibrant community.  
 
The programme details are as follows: 
 
Dates: 11 March 2024 Monday, 8.15am to 3.00pm 

12 March 2024 Tuesday, 8.15am to 4.15pm 

Venue: Nanyang Girls’ High School (2 Linden Drive Singapore 288683) 

 
Please refer to the attached, Annex A, for more detailed information. 
 
As there are only 20 places available, the first 20 to register will have the chance to interact 
with Nanyang’s teachers and students, explore their campus, and participate in activities that 
highlight the diverse opportunities available at Nanyang Girls’ High School. 
 
To register, please click on the direct form link or scan the QR code below: 
 
https://forms.moe.edu.sg/forms/J2jBmJ 

 
 

https://forms.moe.edu.sg/forms/J2jBmJ


 

Do note that registration link will only be accessible from 8.00am on 24 February 2024 
Saturday. Incomplete submission of details will render the registration null and void.  
 
Upon confirmation of the registration, Nanyang will send the invitation cards to RGPS for the 
students to use as their registration card.  
 
Nanyang looks forward to welcoming you to the NY Experience and providing your child/ward 
with an enriching and enjoyable experience.  
 
If you have any query, please contact Mdm Wong Liang Min (Year Head P5&6) at 
wong_liang_min@schools.gov.sg or Mrs Lo Kaur Kheng (Assistant Year Head P5&6) at 
goh_kaur_kheng@schools.gov.sg. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Your Partner in Education 
Mrs Elaine Quek 
Principal  
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